
From: Cobb, Patrick <PCobb@aarp.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/15/2012 10:32:48 AM 
Subject: Re: Emails from Gov Office

Correct. Thanks so much!

Patrick Cobb
AARP South Carolina
803-765-7373 office
803-261-0304 cell
Facebook.com/aarpsc | @aarpsc

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 15, 2012, at 10:30 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> The gov is going to hang up. There will be no notice that she is leaving, correct?
>
> On Nov 15, 2012, at 10:29 AM, "Cobb, Patrick" <PCobb@aarp.org> wrote:
>
>> We have 11k plus on line right now. Great call
>>
>> Patrick Cobb
>> AARP South Carolina
>> 803-765-7373 office
>> 803-261-0304 cell
>> Facebook.com/aarpsc<http://Facebook.com/aarpsc> | @aarpsc
>>
>> Sent from my iPad
>>
>> On Nov 15, 2012, at 10:21 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.
gov<mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>> wrote:
>>
>> Patrick,
>> I will also be emailing any comments or additional questions/ items to possible bring up in the call. 
>> Email me if you need anything during the call.
>> Thanks,
>> Katherine
>>
>> Katherine F. Veldran
>> Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
>> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
>> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov<mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
>>
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